
Spring Term 2020  

Newsletter 2 

Information for pupils, parents and carers 

South Somerset Partnership School, Dampier 

Street, Yeovil, BA21 4EN                                      Tel: 01935 410793 

Dear All, 

Welcome to the second half of the Spring Term at SSPS. 

Academic Mentoring 

Our next round of academic mentoring meetings will be held on Friday the 3rd of April. Your child’s 

academic mentor will be in touch to arrange a convenient appointment with you.  

Advice for schools on COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 

Public health England and the DFE have issued guidance 

to all school and we will take all advice from them to en-

sure the health and safety of pupils and staff.  

Over the next few days we  will be ensuring that all pupils 

are reminded about the importance of handwashing and 

taught about hand hygiene.  

You can find further advice and guidance by going to the 

website below. 

h�ps://www.nhs.uk/condi�ons/coronavirus-covid-19/  

 

Core Expectations 

Be Safe  

Have a mind to be kind  

Always try your best 

Non Negotiable Rules 

Pupils show they are ready for learning by: 

Handing in phones or other devices 

Wearing a school uniform at all times 

Being in lessons and trying hard 

Not bringing smoking materials to school 

We will…. 

Believe in you 

Keep you safe 

Help you learn 

Listen to you  

Help you when things go wrong 

Keep to a routine 

Arts Day 

We are delighted to be holding a creative Arts Day 

on Wednesday the 1st of April.  Your child will have 

the opportunity to engage in a range of activities in 

the creative arts.  

This may also include a visit to an art gallery, or other 

off-site creative activity. Please sign and return any 

permission forms so that your child can take part.  

Don’t forget to check out our website for photos of 

the activities and any creations! 



 

 

 

 

Attendance– We have completed a review of our attendance registers for the 

academic year so far. We have found that there are some pupils who are attending the school, 

but not attending all of their lessons. Please remind your child that they need to be in lessons 

every day in order to get the very best out of their time with us. If you have any concerns about 

attendance, please do let us know so that we can resolve these as soon as possible.  

 

 

E-safety– Do you know how to support your child to be safe online? 

Would you know how to report cyberbullying?  

 

Check out https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/  for advice and guidance  

 

Don’t forget, we are now on Twitter, follow us at  

@SSPS_PRU 

 

 

Revision and curriculum APPS If your child does not yet have the Pixl apps installed on 

their mobile device, let us know! Daily practice really makes a difference! Check out the weblinks 

below too.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/z98jmp3  

https://www.tes.com/news/six-last-minute-gcse-revision-activities  

 

Easter Holiday: Monday 6th to Friday 17th of April 

End of Term:     Friday 3rd April (Academic Mentoring Day) 

Don’t forget the MAY BANK HOLIDAY IS ON FRIDAY THE 8th of MAY 

Headteacher South Somerset Partnership School 

jsimons1@educ.somerset.gov.uk / 07880 042853 

Thank You  for your ongoing support. 

With Very Best Wishes  


